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To All That Fly
By John D. Duvall

May God grant you blue skies aloft,
with winds of calm by land.
As you play on the outskirts of heaven,
on the fragile wings of man.

New Year!
By Charlie Schnitzlein

A FEW RANDOM THOUGHTS AT THE BEGINNING OF
A NEW YEAR
#1 Laura Vaughn has built a great looking web site for

 the chapter. It will be an important vehicle for

Information sharing, not only for the chapter members

but for potential new members as well. If it is going

to be successful it’s up to each and every one of us

to be active contributors. Member projects, both photos

and narrative descriptions of progress are always of

interest. News of aviation events and products that you

 hear about from other sources would be welcomed.

Send your information to:

laura.vaughn@eaachapter534.org

#2 The December Sport Aviation contained an article

 written by Richard Koehler, Technical Counselor on

 “Homebuilding Rules and Regulations.” This is a handy

 reference to the various publications that a homebuilder

 will need before the building process is started during

construction, as well as upon completion and the start of

flying, take a look, you might want to clip and save for

future reference.

December Christmas Dinner

Our Chapters’ Christmas Dinner at Angelo’s Italian
Restaurant; it was great to share this holiday with the
chapter members, their spouses and friends.

.
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#3 The chapter membership is comprised of members with a wealth of aviation knowledge. It has been my
experience, that these members are more than willing to share their expertise. If you have a problem that seems
unsolvable or you just need an extra pair of hands to jockey a part into position, don’t hesitate to call upon our chapter
members. I think you will find them able and willing to help.

Charlie Schnitzlein

membership

Membership drive: please see Bill Howard about your annual dues for the Chapter Membership.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
EAA CHAPTER 534

· EAA/CAP Building, Leesburg
International Airport Jan 24th, 9a.m.
Speaker:  Chapter member Ed Chioski will
be sharing his experiences in the B58
Hustler.

· Feb 28th, 9:30a.m – Kimball’s
Enterprise Tour 5354 Cemetary Rd,
Zellwood, FL  32798

Sun-N-Fun
Lakeland Linder Regional Airport, Lakeland, FL.

The Sun ’n Fun Fly-In will celebrate its 35th
anniversary scheduled for April 21-26, 2009.
Future Dates: 2010: April 13-18, 2011: April 5-10,
2012: April 17-22, 2013: April 9-14

http://www.sun-n-fun.org

ELSA Repairman Course- Airplane

U.S. Sport Aviation Expo 2009
January 22-25, 2009 At Sebring Regional Airport,
Florida

Thursday - Friday, January 22-23, 2009
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Event Tag(s): *Seminar *Ultra-lights
THIS 16-HOUR FAA-ACCEPTED COURSE, HELD IN
CONJUNCTION WITH THE U.S. SPORT AVIATION EXPO,
WILL QUALIFY FIXED-WING ELSA OWNERS OR OWNERS-
TO-BE FOR AN FAA LIGHT-SPORT REPAIRMAN-
INSPECTION CERTIFICATE. WITH THAT CERTIFICATE, THEY
ARE AUTHORIZED TO PERFORM AND SIGN OFF THE
ANNUAL CONDITION INSPECTION ON THEIR FIXED-WING
ELSA.
HTTP://SPORTAVIATIONSPECIALTIES.COM

Contact: G. Michael Huffman
Phone: 904-206-0522, Send an Email

http://www.sun-n-fun.org/
http://sportaviationspecialties.com/
http://www.eaa.org/calendar/eventemail.aspx?id=2676
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